
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
TO WAKO BOARD MEMBERS 
TO ALL WAKO COMMITTEES 
 
TO ALL WAKO MEMBERS 
TO ALL NF PRESIDENTS 
 
 
BY E-MAIL 
 
 

               Monza, 13th April 2017 
 
 
 
RE: EASTER GREETINGS 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
Dear Friends, 
 

By the present I wish you and your families HAPPY EASTER! 
 
Best wishes for a lot of success and health. 

I hope we’ll celebrate next Easter as recognized member of the IOC. 

 
Looking forward to meeting you in occasion of next WAKO events. 

 
Kind regards, 
 

WAKO President 
    Prof. Borislav Pelevic, Ph. D. 

 
                                                                                                     
                                                                                                     
 
 
 


